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Results for post of LDAs Declared

Shillong, June 14th, 2019 : The Secretary, Meghalaya Human Rights Commission,
Shillong has informed that the results for the post of Lower Division Assistants
(LDAs) in the office of the Meghalaya Human Rights Commission, Shillong held on
the 28th, 29th, 30th and 31st May, 2019 at IT Training Hall has already been declared.

For details, visit MHRC website http://164.100.149.196/mhrc/index.htm.
Qualified candidates should bring the self stamped envelope to the office of the
Meghalaya Human Rights Commission for call letter for the written examination
for which dates will be intimated later.


